
Monday pm - Forest School

Wednesday pm – PE

Thursday – Reading books changed.

Friday- PE for Oak and Acorns.
Book bags for the library.

Things to 
remember:

Dear Parents,
This half term our topic is ‘Dinosaurs’.  We will be looking at both fiction and non-fiction books about 
different types of dinosaur.  We will also be looking at why the word God is special to Christians and 

looking at ways we can look after each other, try our best and let our light shine. 
Mrs Henderson

Useful words

Dinosaur – a lizard-like reptile 
that is extinct. It lived millions 
of years ago and the name is 
from the Greek for ‘terrible 
lizard’

Carnivore – an animal that eats 
meat. They usually have sharp 
teeth.

Herbivore – an animal that eats 
plants. They usually have flat 
teeth.

Chinese New Year – annual 15-
day festival in China and 
Chinese communities around 
the world that begins with the 
new moon.

Christians - people who follow 
or adhere to Christianity, a 
religion based on the life and 
teachings of Jesus Christ.

Fiction – stories that are made 
from our imaginations.

Non-fiction – information texts 
that are fact-based.

What is Chinese 
New Year?

Which is your 
favourite

dinosaur and 
why?

Our recommended read:
This half term ‘The Dinosaur’
will be available at the library 

or in school for you to 
borrow and share at home. 

What food does a 
herbivore eat?
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How do you know if a 
dinosaur is a 
carnivore?

Where can you go to 
pray?

Why is the word 
‘God’ so special to 

Christians? 


